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The following is a summary of the items discussed and actions taken at the SC Workers’ 

Compensation Commission’s Business Meeting on May 20, 2013.  

 

Electronic Proof of Coverage (POC) Data Access Fee 

At the regular business meeting on May 20, 2013, the Commission approved a recommendation 

to implement a secure process by which individuals or entities are able to access batch file Proof 

of Coverage (POC) data. The process will require individuals or entities to register and be 

approved by the Commission. Registered users will have access to the data via a secure file 

transfer protocol and user password combination and will be required to obtain access 

permissions as well as a properly completed SC Freedom of Information Act request annually 

through the Commission. There will be an annual fee of $300.   

 

Proposed Regulation change 67-1605 Lump Sum Payment 
The Commission unanimously approved to proceed with publication of the Notice of Drafting of 

the proposed regulation change in R67-1605 Lump Sum Payment in the June 28, 2013 issue of 

the State Register.  

 

Agency Departmental Reports 
The Department Directors and Executive Director reviewed their monthly reports submitted to 

the Commission prior to the meeting. 

 
Click here to access the agenda and materials provided to the Commission prior to the meeting. 
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